September 9,2014

Ali Jafari
Department of Environmental Health Engineering, School of Public Health,
Tehran University of Medical Sciences,
Tehran, Iran.
Subject: Abstract accepted for presentation

Dear Ali Jafari,

Thank you very much for submitting your abstract to be presented at 32nd Conference of the
International Society for Fluoride Research, under the theme Fluorosis Prevention: from Research at
the Cellular Level to Mitigation, which will be held on November 25-28, 2014 at Chiang Mai,
Thailand.

On behalf of the Local Organizing committee, I’'m delighted to inform you that your paper entitle
“AN APPROACH TO MEMBRANE PROCESS OPTION FOR REMOVAL OF FLUORIDE FROM DRINKING
WATERS” has been accepted for presentation but on the condition that at least one of the authors is
registered to attend the conference. The important information including registration is available on
line at www.de-fluoride.net.

In case that you want your full paper to be published in the Conference proceedings, please send the
full paper (the description of the paper format is at
http://www.fluorideresearch.org/461/files/F12013_v46_n1_p040-048_sfs.pdf ) by October 31, 2014
by e- mail to me(srajchagool@hotmail.com).

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information. We are looking forward to
welcoming you to Chiang Mai.

Yours sincerely,
S Bl"ﬂ;\.ﬂ.w.f_
Sunsanee Rajchagool, DDS.

Local Chairperson

The 32nd Conference of the International Society for Fluoride Research

548 Chiang Mai-Lumphun Rd., Nong Hoi, Muang, Chiang Mai 50000, Thailand
Tel +66 5380 1160-1 Fax +66 5314 0143
e-mail: srajchagool@hotmail.com, URL: http://www.de-fluoride.net



